
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      
 

 

Investors in Pupils Conference 

Friday 22nd November 2013, 8.45am – 12.00pm 
Pudsey Civic Hall, Leeds 

 

Investors in Pupils 
 
Pupils from Methley and Westgate Primary Schools, Leeds and Buttershaw Business & Enterprise 
College, Bradford presented their learning about how pupil voice had made a difference in their 
schools to delegates at the Investors in Pupils programme.  Pupils answered questions from 
headteachers, senior leaders and teaching staff from schools from across the country including from 
Redcar & Cleveland, Nottinghamshire, Luton and Wales.  The programme of the day for the conference 
was co-delivered by adults and children from schools, including a welcome from the Leeds Children’s 
Mayor.  
 
Information written and presented from schools was the most successful aspect of the day with 91% of 
delegates rating their presentations as very good and excellent.  Comments from delegates included: 

 
Some great ideas, pupils were a credit to their school.” 
“Most useful part of the day [school presentations].” 

“Great to see how schools are doing it first-hand.” 
 

 
 
Westgate Primary School, Buttershaw Business & Enterprise College, Methley Primary School 

 

 
 

For more information about Investors in Pupils, please contact:  

e: InvestorsinPupils@leeds.gov.uk  

www.investorsinpupils.org.uk 

mailto:InvestorsinPupils@leeds.gov.uk

